
From:  Bruce Herbold <Herbold.Bruce@epamail.epa.gov> 
To: <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date:  7/3/2012 11:02 AM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
 
Please include me on the regulatory agency panels for both workshop #1 and  
#2. 
 
Bruce Herbold 
USEPA Fish Biologist 
(415) 972 3460 
 
"If 90% of the ideas you generate aren't absolutely worthless, then you're  
not generating enough ideas". --Michael Artin 


